
  
  

  

  

  
  

NOTICE*******NOTICE*******NOTICE  
  
  
  
  

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Session Meeting of the Queen  

Creek Town Council, scheduled for July 4, 2018, has been cancelled.  
  
The next Town Council Meeting will be held on July 18, 2018.    
  

  

Dated this 2nd day of July 2018   
  
Joy Maglione, CMC  
Town Clerk Assistant  
  
I, Joy Maglione, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted this 2nd  day July 2018, this 

Notice in the following places: 1) Queen Creek Town Hall; 2) Queen Creek Library; 3) 
Queen Creek Community Center bulletin board.   
  

  

___________________________                                                                              
Joy Maglione, Town Clerk Asst.  


